
January 31, 2021 

Dear Parents, Teachers, Staff and Community Members of Hollins High School this is Principal Robert 
Florio with your weekly update: 

• We have made great improvements in front car circle. Thank you, parents, – if you can set your 
start time back 10 minutes your student on time with a few minutes to spare 

• Report Cards for first semester will be distributed last block directly to your students on Tuesday 
February 2nd. We will pass out Principal’s list certificates for students who earned straight A’s 
and Honor Roll certificates for students with all A’s and B’s. Congratulations to all are scholar 
students for their hard work and efforts 

• Extended Learning in all content area subjects are available in our Media Center and online to 
assist students with homework, tutoring and test preparation every Monday through Thursday 
from 2 to 3 pm.  Please check and follow your students progress and encourage them to get the 
help and support they need 

• My PCS students are expected to tune in and follow their class schedule every day. For any 
technological issues or computer assistance please contact Mr. Brad Gatie – gatieb@pcsb.org or 
Mr. Michael Burress – burressm@pcsb.org 

• Congratulations to students Jeslene Burgos – Silver Key winner, Rowan Van Alsburg – Silver Key 
winner, Kendra Clemons – Honorable Mention, and Griffin Franzese – Honorable mention for 
having their poetry selected in the prestigious Southeast Writing Region -at Large of the 
Scholastic Writing Awards 

• Course registration for next year’s course schedule will begin this week with rising seniors – 
followed by rising juniors and then sophomores. Consult our curriculum guide on our school’s 
website and have conversations with your student about challenging themselves in an Honors, 
AP, AICE or Dual Enrollment course 

• Congratulations to our boys’ basketball team for their upset of St. Petersburg HS this week – 
which puts them one win away over Lakewood this Thursday to play for the PCAC championship 
– Go Royals 

• Limited capacity seating is in effect and tickets must be purchased online through gofan.com – 
information can be found on our school’s website along with all our athletic scheduling 

Enjoy the rest of your evening surrounded by good friends and family in good health and high spirits! 

See you at the top! 
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